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NOTICE 

All the guardians are hereby informed that this year our school is going to conduct 

NEET(UG)- 2024 on 5th May (Sunday) for third time. Highest number of students of the 

district (792) will take this examination on our campus. For the smooth functioning of this 

prestigious examination, our teachers/support staff members have been putting their heart and 

soul, and doing strenuous work for past few days. 

Keeping in mind all these things, we have decided that 6th May (Monday) is going to be a 

holiday for all (Nur-XII) because it will take late night to wrap all functionaries.  

We will meet on 07/05/24 (Tuesday) at regular school hours. (7:30 A.M-10:30 A.M) 

 
 
Signature of the Principal 

 


